A member of the Danubius Supervisory Board has passed away

It is the sad duty of the management of Danubius Hotels Rt. to inform its shareholders that Dr. Ákos Horvátth, member of the Supervisory Board has passed away unexpectedly.

The Supervisory Board remains operable with three members (chairman: Tibor Antalpéter, members: Dr. Gábor Boér, Mrs. Imre Surányi).

Dr. Ákos Horvátth, registered auditor and doctor of university, worked forty years in the Hungarian tourism business as an active participant and later as associate professor at the College of Commerce, Catering and Tourism. He had leading positions among others in the Hungarian Auditors’ Chamber and Hungarian Hotel Association.

He was member of the Supervisory Board of Danubius Hotels since 1991.
